
Subject: Pandaroot meeting, Tuesday 21th of October, 10:00, EVO
Posted by [Johan Messchendorp](#) on Sat, 18 Oct 2008 10:13:49 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Dear all,

On Tuesday we will have our regular PandaRoot meeting (use all place and time). Tentative agenda:

1) General announcement

- Grid workshop (last week)
- upcoming workshops & conferences (ACAT & CHEP)
- new members?
-

2) towards PandaRoot V3 (target date 1st November)

- status : <http://panda-wiki.gsi.de/cgi-bin/view/Computing/PandaRootV3?CGISESSID=59dc97963944f8664980773ac8e97a3c>
- bottlenecks?

3) Switching to CDash (next generation dashboard)?

4) Overview & perspectives subgroup projects

- Tracking: Ralf
- PID : Stefano

5) AOB

If you have any important point which you would like to see on the agenda, let me know asap.

Hear you then,

Johan.
